From: registrar

Sent: August-22-17 9:56 AM
To: I
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Original Message-----

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-06-17 5:32 PM

To: registrar

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-06

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Darcie Paterson

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

More hydro increases are ridiculous. Why does Ontario need these high rates??

| barely turn the heat on in the winter & still find myself depleting my savings in order to cover my hydro bills. THIS IS
THE HORRIBLE TREATMENT OF YOUR CITIZENS, HYDRO PRICE INCREASES ONLY SEEM TO GO TO THE GREEDY
EXECUTIVES AT HYDRO ONE! NO MORE INCREASES!!!!

-- Attachment --





